On October 13, presentation of the new project on staff training for a specialty of Hotel administrator was held
at the Baku vocational lyceum No.5.

The-event was-attended by Firudin'Gurbanov, Deputy Minister of Education, Elizabeth White, director-of the
British Council in Azerbaijan, Marc Ehler, Managing Director of Absheron Hotel Group.

Thermain: objective’of the -project.conducted: jointly by the Ministry of (Education; "British: Council" and

Absheron Hotel Group is toimplement a-new: programron a specialty of Hotel administrator: at the -Baku vocational
lyceum>No.5. Thiscprogram/will enable toenhance-the capacity of-teachers, to-prepare-the curriculum lindinewith
national standards and qualifications, to carry out experience programs based on the development of practical skills of

pupils.

Within the framework of the project, comprising state-business cooperation, pupils will do an internship during
their study. Specialists from the UK will be involved in the process of preparing the trainings and curricula, designed for
teachers.

A pilot project, implemented with the participation of the parties representing the private sector, will be used as
a model for the institutions of primary vocational-professional education in Azerbaijan.

It was planned to implement the modern educational programs on a 1-year specialty of Hotel administrator iin
the academic year 2016-2017 at the Baku vocational lyceum No.5 in order to ensure the sustainability of the project.
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